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Good morning,

Please forward today’s Herald articles onto the commissioners for their consideration. The
 Royal Australian College of Physicians have no weighed in on the dangers of PFAS and
 the government’s current position.

Regards,

Cain.

http://www.theherald.com.au/story/5289222/doctors-slam-governments-stance-on-
williamtown-chemicals/

http://www.theherald.com.au/story/5290754/experts-demand-clarity-amid-the-pfas-
confusion/
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